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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 6th December 2012 in the Village Hall

New Councillor

Peter Kidman was co-opted onto Whiteparish Parish Council.  
Common Road

A member of the public raised concerns over the poor road surface and overhanging vegetation between the Surgery and the School.  Householders and landowners are reminded that it is their responsibility to ensure that roads and pavements are kept clear. 

Community Speed Watch

More volunteers are needed to do CSW. Please let the clerk know if you can help.

Miles Lane

Some work has been carried out on Miles Lane.  Wiltshire Council Highways are aware that there are still improvements to be completed. 

Dean Lane

A member of the public expressed discontent about the poor condition of Dean Lane.  Cllr Britton assured the members of the public and the Parish Council that Unitary Cllrs are doing their utmost with Wiltshire Council to rectify problem areas. They are as frustrated as members of the public with the poor state of some roads.
Next Meeting

There were three Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30pm on Thursday, 17th January 2013 in the Village Hall.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 
Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858 
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